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According to UsMagazine.com, famous couple Sofia Vergara and
Joe Manganiello celebrated their one-year anniversary on June
14th.  Vergara  posted  a  photo  of  herself  and  her  Magic
Mike stud Manganiello on Instagram, saying she has never been
so happy! Vergara has been in this celebrity relationship with
Manganiello since her celebrity break-up from her ex-fiance
Nick Loeb. Clearly, Manganiello has put a “magic spell” on the
gorgeous Vergara!
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This famous couple is celebrating
love!  What  are  some  ways  to
celebrate a special anniversary?

Cupid’s Advice:

Celebrating an anniversary can be one of the most exciting,
memorable events that happen within a relationship and love.
It is very important to do something you both won’t forget!
Below are a few fun, and exciting ways to honor being with
your partner:

1. Get away together: Whether it is to the islands, hiking up
a mountain side, or a cabin in the woods, get away from your
daily lives and escape with your partner! Nothing is better
than enjoying the company of your partner surrounded by the
natural beauties of the world. Don’t forget to take pictures
and document your journey!

Related  Link:  Joe  Manganiello  Lovingly  Kisses  Movie
Advertisement  of  Celebrity  Love  Sofia  Vergara

2. Take a class: Nothing can be more memorable than signing up
for an exclusive dancing, cooking, or sculpting class with
your partner! Get in touch with their creative side as well as
your own and this will surely be something you will never
forget. Taking a class can leave you with new skills once you
return home that will make your anniversary unforgettable!

Related Link: Sofia Vergara and Joe Manganiello Are Like High
School Kids In Love

3. No technology: Spend a night together with your partner
with no cellphones or computers allowed. In our daily lives,
we are constantly bombarded by technological advancements and
we barely have time to even converse normally! Put everything
away for a night on the town and enjoy each other’s company.
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What are some ways you’ve celebrated an anniversary? Comment
below!


